Krewe of St. Andrews, Inc.
Annual Meeting Minutes
March 6, 2020
I. Call to Order:

The annual meeting of the Krewe of St. Andrews, Inc. was called to order by President Lee Head at
6:15 pm.

Il. Treasurer's Report:

Don Cox presented a brief treasurer's report via the large screen TV for review of the general
membership.

Ill. Krewe Business:

Lee Head asked the Royal Court nominees to introduce themselves and give a brief bio of their
membership activities.

With no other nominees for King and Queen, the 2021 King and Queen will be Ed and Kathy Benner.
Nine couples were on the ballot with membership directed to vote for 4. These Prince and Princess'
will be announced at the June 3rd Quarterly Meeting.

The 2021 theme will be "A Tiffany's Mardi Gras"
The membership also elected Board members:

President - Tom Bowdoin, President-Elect - Jay Rea, Treasurer - Don Cox, Members at Large - Judy Biddle
and Moe Parker. Sandy Harrison will serve one more year as secretary and Dan Fuqua will also serve
one more year as a Member at Large.

Lee Head called for members to submit their ballots. A committee of members went to a secure area
(upstairs) to count the Board ballots. The Royal Court ballots were sealed in a box and will be
delivered to the Supervisor of Elections Office for counting.

Don Cox presented Charlie Coram and Guy Ellis with service appreciation plaques for their time of
service on the board. He also presented Lee Head with a windbreaker jacket with the Krewe logo
embroidered on it as a token of appreciation for his service as President.

Doris Bowdoin was presented with a "First Lady" sash as wife of our Krewe president.
Lee Head "passed the gavel" to Tom Bowdoin as our new board president.

IV. Committee Reports:

Lee Head enouraged all members, especially new members to sign up for at least one committee to
become involved in the operations of our Krewe.



Upcoming Dates and Events: June 3 - Quarterly Membership Meeting; June 13 - Golf Tournament;
July 18 - Luau at the Den; August 8 - Royal Coronation and Going Out Party; September 26 - Fish Fry;
January 23, 2021 - Royal Ball

The next board meeting will be held April 1, 2020 and all members are invited to attend.
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 8:15 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Sandy Harrison, Secretary



